
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 22, 2009 

 

 

 

Mr. J. W. Beazley, III, Manager 

City of Forrest City  

Wastewater Treatment Plant 

P.O. Box 816 

Forrest City, AR  72335-0816 

 

RE: NPDES Permit AR0020087 AFIN 62-00070 

 

Dear Mr. Beazley: 

 

A recent review of the NPDES file for Forrest City has revealed the following violations for the 

monitoring period ending 11/30/2009. 

 

OUTFALL       PARAMETER  VIOLATION  LIMIT     

  001A  total suspended solids          140     30   

7-day average 

 

As you know, Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission regulations and your 

NPDES Permit require you to take all reasonable measures necessary to eliminate or prevent the 

occurrence of violations.  Please note that any violation of your permit can lead to enforcement 

action by ADEQ pursuant to the Arkansas Water and Air Pollution Control Act.   Also, be aware 

that we maintain records of violations and of non-compliance reports documenting corrective 

action to determine the appropriateness and level of the enforcement action. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 

me by phone at 501-682-0649 or e-mail at sawyer@adeq.state.ar.us.  Please refer to NPDES 

Permit AR0020087 and AFIN 62-00070 in any written correspondence to ADEQ. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sam Sawyer 

Enforcement Coordinator 

Water Enforcement Branch 

Water Division 


